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Subject: Letter of recommendation for Mr. Gerald Evans

To whom it may concern

This letter is written to provide a recommendation for Mr Gerald Evans. We have had the
pleasure of working with Mr Evans on the University Capacity Building Program of
Ethiopia. In my role as Project Manager for the Waste Water Treatment Plant
Construction | have worked closely with Mr Evans on these projects from August 2014
until to date.

Mr Evans was contracted as Construction Manager by Kocks Consult for five
Construction Sites in Ethiopia. The sites have been in Axum, Dire Dawa, Jijiga, Mizan
Teferi and Tepi. The Waste Water Treatment Plant Project with a value of 328 million
Ethiopian Birr includes for each Site: 1 Sand Trap, 2 Imhoff Tanks, 8 Sludge Dry Bed
Tanks, 2 Aeration Tanks, 2 Dortmund Tanks, 1 Pumping Station, 1 Retention Tank, 1
Emergency Retention Tank, 1 Service Building and 1 Storm Water Tank. The sites have
a people equivalent from 7°000 to 14’000 and for all above mentioned sites are together
42°000.

His duty during the time was the construction managing of the above mentioned sites.
Furthermore he was also a Consultant for the hired Contractors to advise them for better
work methods. He was knowledgeable about all aspects of our project, and was able to
plan, coordinate and manage the activities of different work crews very effectively. He
remained closely involved in overseeing the project. His excellent attention to technical
details, strong organizational skills and commitment to follow-through are assets which
enabled him to juggle the extensive details involved in our project without missing a beat.
Throughout the project, | was impressed with Mr. Evans to generating a good quality on
site. We thank Mr. Evans for his continuously productive collaboration during the time.

Mr. Evans will leave the job due the completion of this Project at March 2015.

We wish Mr. Evans all the best for the future and | unreserved recommend him as
Construction Manager in the field of construction management. Also we would look
forward to work again with Mr. Evans.

Please feel free to contact me under +251 933 85 26 46, should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

rogram (UCBP), GIZ IS Ethiopia



